BMW RIDERS OF TOLEDO NEWSLETTER JANUARY 7, 1974

First off, we would like to welcome our two new members, who were voted into the club at our last meeting. Al Roeser of Sandusky, Ohio (note Al) who owns a 1973 - 750 BMW, and Paul Beck of Norwalk, Ohio who also owns a 1973 BMW.

Dale suggested at our last meeting, we should consider possibly having a square dance at our rally, on the Saturday evening following presentations and awards. So if you know of a music group, that might be interested in playing for us, contact them and bring all the information you get along with the price to the meeting.

CAMPOUT: The Polar Bear Campout, that was scheduled for this past weekend, but cancelled is now rescheduled for Saturday, January 19th.

As I have suggested to all of you before, I think it would be a good idea to publish a For Sale and Wanted column in our newsletter. This newsletter should benefit all of you in some way, and advertising in it would be one good way. Also if you have something in mind you would like to get to the membership thru the newsletter, write it up, and get it to me, and Ill see to it that it is put in the news.

REMINDER: Dues are due and payable at the meeting for the year of 1974. Upon payment of dues you will receive your new membership card. Dues are \$10.00 for the yearand \$5.00 for your spouse.

Elections were held at last months meeting with the following people your officers for the New Year: President: Don Smith

V. Pres: Bob Boyd

Sec. Liz Smith

Treasurer: Myra Shirey
Road Captain: Walt Friend

Please note our new meeting time, 8:00P.M.

Next meeting will be MONDAY, JANUARY 14, 1974 at the BOYDS (permanant meeting place) 4015 McGregor.

Hoping to see all of you there, especially those of you we haven't seen for sometime.

HAPPY NEW YEAR??????

REMEMBER

Without your support we're not a thing,

Your Secretary,

LIZ SMITH